University of Pune



Dr. W.N. Gade

Telephone: 020-25601114/1115

Tele Fax: +91-020-25698007 Email: bcud@unipune.ac.in.

Director,
Board of College & University Development
Ganeshkhind, Pune-411 007

BCUD/105

8th September 2011

To,
The Principal / Director,
All Affiliated Colleges/Institutes
University of Pune,
Pune.

Subject: Unique Email ID for the your college/Institute

Dear Sir/Madam.

As a part of 'Pune University Network' initiative, we are pleased to announce upgraded E-Mail service facility for all affiliated colleges and institutes for the communication with University of Pune.

University of Pune have already assigned unique UNIPUNE ID for each affiliated entity.

Your New Email ID will be with your Unique UNIPUNE ID assigned by University of Pune i.e. <UNIPUNE ID>@pun.unipune.ac.in

- This email ID can be used as one of the alternative for communicating with University of Pune, the mails received or sent from this ID will be treated as a recognized communication.
- Email can be sent to users within domain unipune.ac.in only

To access the email services please logon to http://mail.unipune.ac.in

Your password will be same as your existing BCUD Online Services.

In case of any problems please mail to punsupport@unipune.ac.in or call 020-25601388

Thanking You,

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. (Prof.) W. N. Gade

Director, Board of College & University Development, University of Pune

पुणे विद्यापीठाच्या पन (PUN) प्रकल्पांतर्गत सर्व महाविद्यालयांना देण्यात आलेल्या स्वतंत्र ई-मेल सुविधेची माहिती देणारा तक्ता

